Welcome again to another Friday update. Unfortunately this week has been impacted by
both a Monday holiday as well as on and off thunderstorms and heavy rainfall. Next week
looks like the weather will be on our side and work can pick back up again.

Next week look ahead:
Contractor and subs will be mobilizing to the 400 block to begin the demolition of the
existing sidewalk, curb and gutter.
The 400 block will be closed to all traffic Monday through Friday 7:00 am to 5:00 pm
(same schedule as the 300 block).

| have attached a detour map that everyone can use for their business and visitors to get to
the 300 block while the work is happening on the 400 block. This map will also be posted to
the City’s Facebook page and City website for the public to access. We will be posting the
detour signs as soon as they arrive, they have been delayed by supply chain and shipping
issues.

As always please contact me with any questions. Thank you.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX 75671



